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Statement from Ms Yvonne Keeble 
 
Could you please pass on my views at the meeting on the 23rd October. 
I wish to convey my concern how the choice of buildings for the Campus has been 
dealt with. 
 
The proposed input into the Leisure Centre is welcomed but the poor publicity and 
consultation whether to move to the Police Station  from the existing Ockwells 
Council building is very concerning. 
 
The idea of having a coffee shop and craft retail outlets, etc. in the proposed police 
station development will conflict with existing traders in  the town. 
 
There should be more time allowed so that proper consultation can take place of the 
local people as to which site they wish to see used.  The view of people I have 
spoken to feel that Ockwells is a well loved building which has a great deal of historic 
interest and it will be shame to see it go out of the public domain. 
Yvonne Keeble 
 


